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Orthopedic surgeon Dr. Michael Taylor was honored with a cake by the OR staff at 
Alton Memorial Hospital after performing his last orthopedic surgery on Dec. 16. After 
more than 30 years in the OR, Dr. Taylor plans some time in his Arizona home, then he 
will return in the spring for follow-ups and office work.


